
  

 

 

Veterans Day Ceremony 
Wednesday, November 11, 2020 – 11:00 a.m. 

Veterans Park Memorial Wall 

1717 Bedell Road 

  
 

The Town of Grand Island cordially invites veterans, family members and friends to 

attend the Veterans Day Ceremony on Monday, November 11, 2020 at 11:00 AM at 

Veterans Park located at 1717 Bedell Road. 

COVID-19 Safety Reminder: Attendees must wear face coverings when social 

distancing of 6ft or more cannot be maintained and follow all NYS mandates and 

guidelines. Bleacher seating will not be available this year. Attendees may bring their 

own chair if needed. 

If you have any questions you can contact Recreation Department at 773-9680, or by 

email to recreation@grand-island.ny.us. 

The Town of Grand Island extends a very gracious thank you in advance for your time 

and participation to honor our veterans. 


